
 

I am going to the Bring-A-Bear Picnic!  
A Social Story 



I am going to the Bring-A-Bear Picnic hosted by Cary Library! If the weather is 
nice, the picnic will be outdoors at Tower Park, but if it is raining or it is too hot, 
the picnic will be indoors at the Library. 

 
There will be many other kids and grownups at the event.  My grownup and I will 
bring our own blanket or chairs to sit on, or we can just sit on the grass. We can 
sit with the group or we can sit by ourselves. 

 



The librarian will read us stories, and we will sing songs and dance with our 
teddy bears.  I can bring my teddy bear, or another special friend I want to bring 
to the picnic. If I forget a friend, I can borrow one from the librarian. 

  



If I don’t want to sing and dance, I can just watch. 
 
  



I can bring a drink and a snack to eat during the picnic.  
I know that I need to clean up after myself when I’m done and make sure that I 

throw away all my trash in the garbage and not leave it on the grass. 



I do not have to sit still, I can be up and moving around as long as I am not 
bothering others.  I know that I need to respect the librarian’s personal space and 
their things while they are reading and not touch things unless they say it’s ok. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



When the picnic is done, my grownup and I will make sure that we have picked 
up everything that we brought with us and throw away any garbage from our 
snacks. If I borrowed a friend from the librarian, I will return it. 
 

 
 
 
 
The Bring-A-
Bear Picnic is 
lots of fun! 
 


